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Freshers’ Fayre. 

• The Freshers’ Fayre will take place on the 12, 13 and 14 of September. 
•  The first two days will be based around external exhibitor stalls and student 

run stalls. These will highlight opportunities for students in and around College 
this year.  

• On 14 September, an activities day is being arranged. 
• There will be a ‘Find your way around college’ riddle hunt. 
• The Neuk is booked for the night of 13 September (20:00 to 00:00) for a 

student event. 
• On 14 September we have collaborated with the Pickaquoy Centre again and 

will be running 3 different events. 10:00 – Climbing; 12:00 - Water Walkers; 
and 14:00 - Trampolines.   

 

Class Representatives. 

• Training date is confirmed to be 21 September. 
• Monthly meetings of Class Representatives will be agreed when wider college 

room availability for the Semester is available.  
• The Class Representatives would like to have College Management Council 

Members invited to some meetings to talk to students about accommodation, 
and other educational matters.  

• Each meeting will have a date agreed in advance and will be publicised 
throughout the College using a variety of media. 

 

Clubs and Societies.  

• Book Club – Ready for Freshers’ Fayre. 
• Political Society – On its way to being ready for Freshers’ Fayre. 
• Orkney Planeswalkers Society – Completed, Ready for Freshers’ Fayre and their 

first month of meetings. 
• NetworQ North – Fairly close. This is run outside of college but is partially run 

by students who want to integrate the LGBT+ community into peoples’ lives. 
• Archaeology Society – Will not be ready for Freshers’ Fayre but will be running 

later in the year. 
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